
Students with a last name that begins with A – L may visit for lunches on Mondays or Wednesdays.
Students with a last name that begins with M – Z may visit for lunches on Tuesdays or Thursdays.  
No additional children will be allowed to join for lunch visits. 
 Two parents/guardians may visit for lunch.  
There will be a designated area for all parents/guardians who visit for lunch.  
We will begin allowing lunch visitors on Monday, November 1st . 
 Please contact the school at 281-634-5080 if you are planning to visit for lunch. 
All visitors to the campus must sign in at the front office with a valid driver’s license or photo ID. 
Visitors will be provided a visitor’s badge to wear during the visit. 
Visitors will also be required to check out at the front office and return the visitor badge prior to
exiting the building

Parent Volunteers: If you wish to become a parent volunteer and learn about the many areas and
ways you can volunteer, please reach out to our Parent Educator, Andrea Beckert.
Andrea.beckert@fortbendisd.com Please note that per Fort Bend ISD policies, all volunteers must
complete a Criminal History/Background Check each school year. 
Lunch Visitors: Due to limited seating and following all safety protocols in the cafeteria, we have
updated our lunch visitor procedures.  

Welcome Parents!


